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Ref SCh/NW 

 

 

11 March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Students 
 

Re: Year 11 Revision Evening – Wednesday 23 March 2022 
 
Following on from the online Year 11 parents’ evening which takes place on Thursday 17 March, I would 
like to invite you to our Year 11 revision evening on Wednesday 23 March at 6pm in the school hall. 
 
The evening will start with staff talking about practical techniques that can be used to help students revise 
and be supported by their parents in the coming weeks as well as looking at the importance of following a 
planned revision programme. 
 
This year there have been a number of adaptations to exams to take into account due to the disruptions 
caused by the pandemic; the presentation will include tips on the best way to make use of the advanced 
material provided by the exam board. Several subject staff will be available to answer any specific subject 
based questions that you may have regarding the forthcoming GCSE exam period. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the revision evening and if you have any further questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me by telephone or email s.chapman@smithdonhigh.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr S Chapman 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@smithdonhigh.org.uk
mailto:s.chapman@smithdonhigh.org.uk

